
Wheeling Wildcat News

A Letter from Principal Hubbard
Dear Wheeling High School Families and Community Members,

I hope this letter finds you well. As we have now entered 4th 
quarter, there are so many accomplishments to recognize and
 acknowledge, while also many events and celebrations we are
 looking forward to and preparing for. Our WHS students and 
staff are extraordinary. What is learned, created, performed, 
and accomplished on any given day is truly remarkable. Together, our students
and staff have fostered meaningful relationships and we are working with, for, and
on behalf of one another every day. As we look toward what this spring has in
store for us, I am grateful to be here and thankful that each student, staff member,
and family is part of our environment and community. 

At WHS, we work with focus and intentionality to create a welcoming and inclusive
environment where all students and families feel valued, seen, heard, validated,
and valued. We fundamentally believe our diversity is our strength. Part of putting
that belief into action is promoting collaboration and understanding across all
cultures and backgrounds.

We recognize that starting next week and lasting through much of April, Ramadan
will be observed by some of our students and families. Additionally, Passover,
Good Friday, and Easter also all fall in April this year. If there is anything we can do
to serve your student(s) in their observance of any of these, please reach out to
your student’s counselor or a WHS administrator. We are committed to working
with families to ensure that all students have the resources and support they need
to succeed, personally and academically.

Thank you for partnering with us in creating a welcoming and inclusive community
at our school. We look forward to continuing our work together to promote
understanding, collaboration, and respect across all cultures, backgrounds,
differences, and needs.

Yours in Education,

Dr. Bradford Hubbard, Principal 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RMtJ-qW6ubsgSNsQ-sdRVoniCdA6iDF-/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18GNuDVa7hJVN-oWxaP4KKqWvBBLpMWfy/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gxV0Q4Mk0Zo8WWV1Qu890UY7RXPmYJ7j/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1k1WfEyHxsy_vWGbHRnWJp0Zdx24Dq04B/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FnKxNuZyy_eydvUFf_ld3R0pCemVAoxy/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EjG9bdnGUKIcegSUb7KrLTOrx4ku5MAz/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17EZzPblzPDa0PjtXr9jdndS5142_1dmN/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZJw7XY5YerKSCwGXpSeqtJnAzIAtJ8Nj/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GF8rZezFVoAI-EHBZplZ-eSahHOb60wT/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15uV2MqLc9xqKGmzGGmY6tNjk3oEXx0lD/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wGo53qP7HH-7bbx1K0ybW1vLctxY-qXQ/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sWctFCGpiBLA1hqZJq_-ZcrbVMSHsL-d/view?usp=share_link
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MwJ_bQj2WVjC_gyv8MuQ7L0pC1usgcYF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ACY1hCX8afXw3QKISi1PVW9G0Xxca0-k/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18kXi3ZmlEGwheKiDmxpZ0cJ9veIE-dcH/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OaC8PpWrEmKxaFtmT6XpL2GeColDlijN/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1C6QxCPRDOpXhbfGhvWFGV1yr1LYxlaZn/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZzDNibpMgLpgM_-m0faN5ZsmE8_D-ug7/view?usp=sharing
https://www.d214.org/Page/3564
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dGl21jP-FGnbZtF2GSqpF9QNJDteMW1L/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EdJzoz5mcAjlqr_zuteNVlG5_SlIwHR-/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_bZz08l8Apt7GzA97P65kdwlYCqNHtv8/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G1zLVAylY9yj9SL8i1zECJLSEsNG-3gt/view
https://www.d214.org/Page/3445
https://docs.google.com/document/d/19RSpg-76BQFE0aOhT9Bhk40_rZqGQ67QazGA8eDM7W8/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Xq0lDWrro4fs40JwJx1XESM3G_S1vAjp/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1a3b0zG-isQgFZKx-zor1kZuZPXz6QxGm/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1a3b0zG-isQgFZKx-zor1kZuZPXz6QxGm/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_-Podm7O0RZgwyBevCJDodXR5LQbCmEN/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1l5OtnATmVs8CNTDQvtYmX_pYsOjpoYwK/view

